
1]— President’s Dinner --- 2017 President’s Dinner 

and elections. 

EVERY MONTH 
 

  2 Board Meeting  3  Editor’s Message 
  4 Next Coach House 10 Calendar of Events 
10 Book Review 11 Recipe    
11 Board of Directors 11 Edsel Ford Says 
14 Committee Chairs 

7] — Covered Bridge Tour —- Ed Cassel takes us 

to the 1876 Cedarburg bridge & lunch  

4, 5]— Model T Coach House —- Working on 

Frank Imp’s speedster 
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I did it, So can you - Will return in January 

8] --- President’s Message --- Jim Oliva’s out going 

message to the membership 

10]— Up Coming Events --- PlayHouse, Sunday 

Brunch, Bingo........ 

9]— Election Results —- Broad member election 

returns 

6]— I did it, So can you --- To return again in Janu-

ary 

 The 2017 President’s Dinner brought out many 

Milwaukee Model T Club members on a chilly evening. Yet 
inside the Thunder Bay restaurant, we all had a good time. 
There was good friends, good food and good entertainment. 
Mike Arnold (Ross & Gloria’s son) and his friend Mark 
provided some of my personal favorite Johnny Mercer and 
Duke Ellington tunes. We had chicken and beef with all the 
trimmings and plenty of Model T and other conversation to 
make for a very pleasant evening. Additionally, President Jim Oliva and Vice President Lance Pauley held 
Officer elections and awarded thank you gifts for those members who organized tours and/or events. Lance 
once again skillfully put together a very nice Model T clock, made from various old engine parts from his last 
engine rebuild. Ross Arnold (pictured with Gloria and Lance) won this unique prize. The Officer elections, 
elected Jeff Schmittinger as our new President. We had a tie vote between Mark Kranz and Ed Cassel for 
Vice President, which Mark won in a second ballot. Erv Wilkowski was re-elected Treasurer and Mike Zahorik 
was re-elected as Secretary. We should thank Jim & Cheryl Oliva and Lance & Paula Pauley for making the 
2017 President’s Dinner a very enjoyable event. Pictures (Page 15) 
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